
 
 
 
 
 
 
       November 2, 1987 
 
 
 
 
Bevis Longstreth, Esq. 
DeBevoise & Plimpton 
875 Third Avenue 
New York, New York 
 
Dear Bevis: 
 
 Thank you for accepting the Commission’s invitation to deliver the keynote address at 
this year’s Annual Awards Ceremony. 
 
 As you will recall, the Ceremony will be held at 10:00 a.m. on Friday, November 20, 
1987 in the Commission’s Public Meeting Room (Room 1C30).  You are free, of course, to 
speak on any subject you wish and will be introduced by Chairman Ruder. 
 
 Again, we thank you for agreeing to speak to the staff and are looking forward to seeing 
you.  Please call me on (202) 272-2519 if you have any questions. 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
 
 
      James C. Foster 
               Director of Personnel 
 
 
cc: Chairman Ruder 
 George Kundahl 


